
     

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
UNION MEETING 

 
Our next Union Meeting will be 
held at 7:00 pm on Thursday, 
July 3rd.  Please mark this date.  
 
SPECIAL UNION MEETING 

 
The August 7, 2008 union 
meeting will be a Special 
Meeting called to seek 
nominations for the following 
offices: 
 
President  
  (3 yr. term);  
2 Executive Board Members  
  (2 yr. term each);  
1 Medical Trustee  
  (3 yr. term);  
1 Pension Trustee  
  (3 yr. term);  
 
and any other position that may 
become available. 
 

We will also be voting on the 
distribution of the October 1, 

2007 raise of $1.60 per hour.  

$.20 is earmarked for Pension 

Fund (DB) 

 
WORK PICTURE 

 
Work is slow in town and out of 
town right now with about 25 
men on the bench.  Things 
should pick up by the end of 
summer. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

22nd ANNUAL PICNIC AT  
SIX FLAGS 

 
Our 22nd Annual Picnic will be 
held on Saturday, July 19, 
2008.  This is for all Members – 
insulators, haz-mat workers, 
and firestoppers we encourage 
all members to come out for 
this GREAT event!  We have 
celebrated for 22 years now, 
and this is a good way to show 
our strong unity and 
brotherhood!     
 
We will be selling tickets 
until Friday, July 11th only!  
No exceptions.  Absolutely 
no tickets will be sold after 
this date.  No tickets will be 
sold at the gate!  
 
The park opens at 10:30 am, 
please plan to arrive at the park 
before 12:00 noon, so that we 
can ensure you get your 
tickets.  We’re looking forward 
to gathering in the park and 
hope you all can make it! 
 

You must be inside the 
gates of Six Flags by 

12:00 noon – no later!  
Thank you! 

 
 
 
 

DAD’S DAY 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DAD’S DAY 
 

Again this year, we participated 
in the Laurel Main Street 
Festival!  It was a wet start, but 
dried out later in the day!  Our 
Local got plenty of recognition 
and we held a raffle to raise 
money for DAD’s Day with a bat 
signed by Brian Roberts of the 
Baltimore Orioles donated by 
owner, Peter Angelos. 
 
A special note of thanks to the 
following volunteers for coming 
out to help: Brian Cavey, 
Morgan, Cavey, Summer Cavey, 
Ronnie & Char Fitch, Danny 
Rivas, Dave Nichols, Danny 
Boyette, Jason Prescott, Allen 
Wallace, Kenny Tyson, Bo Vogt, 
Steve Baker, Gary Kaufman and 
Lawrence Ford.  
 
We are still selling raffle tickets 
for the 19” Sharp Slimline LCD 
HDTV and we’ll be selling the 
tickets until the Six Flags Picnic 
on July 19th, where the winner 
will be randomly drawn. All 
proceeds go directly to benefit 
Dollars Against Diabetes. 
 
If anyone would like to assist 
us in this very worthy 
fundraising effort, please 
contact the hall and we’ll get 
tickets out to you! 
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SUMMER HOLIDAYS 

 
The following are observed (not 
paid) holidays: 
Friday, July 4th, Independence 
Day; and Mon., September 1st, 
Labor Day. 
 

DAD’S DAY POKER RUN 
 

Local #24 participated in the 
Iron Worker’s Poker Run again 
this year to raise money for 
Diabetes Research.  I would 
like to thank the members that 
came out and supported a good 
cause while having a good 
time! 

 
Jimmy Theodore 
Nick Fitch and Friends 
Doug Cavey 
Steve & Kathy Cressotti 
Bobby & Carol Grooms 
Mike Strong 
Lewis Beverage 
Kenny Graves and Friends 
Gary Kauffman 
Lino Cressotti 
 
We teamed up with Sheet Metal 
Workers Local #100 and rode 
as a group with about 20 
motorcycles and 2 sports cars.  
We had a great day and a lot of 
fun raising money for a good 
cause! 
 

GOLF TOURNAMENT IN 
HONOR OF GEORGE 

SNYDER 
 

Once again, we are hosting the 
5th Annual George Snyder 
Memorial Golf Tournament on 
August 15, 2008 at the Timbers 
of Troy Golf Club.  We are 
proud to host this event again 
and all members who are 
interested are welcome to 
attend, the event is for charity 
and you will be asked to pay to 
attend.  Please call the Union 
Office for more information. 

 
CRAB FEAST 

 
Our 9th annual, Member’s 
Only Bull Roast and Crab Feast 
for members and retirees will 
be held in September.  The 
cost is $5.00 per member.  The 
date will be announced in the 
August Newsletter. 
 

IN MEMORIAM 
 

We are saddened to report the 
death of members who have 
passed away since our last 
newsletter: 
 
Bernie Fearson 
Dale Dusenberry 
Roland Thomas 
Tom Hawke 
 
Please keep their families in 
your prayers.   

 
LABOR NIGHT WITH  

THE O’S 
 
Labor Night with the O’s was 
held on Friday, June 13th.  It 
was a great night, great time 
and great game!  
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